
NOTICE OF THE SPRINGFIELD BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING TO 

HOLD A PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING THE USE OF STATE REVENUE 

SHARING FUNDS 

 

A public hearing will be held at a meeting of the Springfield Budget Committee in the 

Library Meeting Room at Springfield City Hall, 225 Fifth Street, Springfield Oregon, on 

Tuesday May 14, 2019 at 5:30 PM for the purpose of discussing the City of Springfield’s 

participation in the State Revenue Sharing Program. 

 

Budget Committee meetings are public meetings where deliberations of the City Budget 

Committee will take place.  All interested persons may appear to discuss issues before the 

Committee.  The meeting location is wheelchair-accessible. For the hearing-impaired, an 

interpreter can be provided with 48 hours’ notice prior to the meeting. For meetings in the 

Council Meeting Room, a “Personal PA Receiver” for the hearing impaired is available, 

as well as an Induction Loop for the benefit of hearing aid users. To arrange for these 

services, call 541.726.3700. 

 

Nathan Bell  

Finance Director 


